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Dear partners, 

The Faculty of Law, University of Bergen has had the tradition to hold an international day fair every year in January 

over the past 13 years! During this day, Law students are given as much inspiration and information as possible 

about study abroad opportunities before the internal application deadline in February. Over the years, the key 

success to this event has undoubtfully been the contribution from representatives from our partner faculties who 

have come to Bergen to promote their university. 

Given the challenging times the entire world is currently facing, we have no choice this year but going virtual! We 

have therefore the pleasure of inviting you to participate in our Virtual Study Abroad Fair 2021.  

Presentation of your university and your law program 

The event will be conducted in Zoom, in which we hope each participating university will be able to give a short 

presentation (5-10 min) of their Law studies. 

As we do not know at present how many of you will respond, we are currently only suggesting different time slots 

and hope you can indicate when you may be available. As soon as we have an overview, we will set up a schedule 

and let you know when your presentation will be. Presentations will be grouped in different sections of maximum 1 

hour, and each section will end with Q&As. Hence, we are asking you to be available for up to 1 hour, to answer 

questions in the end.  

Please note that should the response in participation be too high, we might have to make a final selection of the 

universities who will get to present themselves during the available time slots.  

Digital stands 

We are also looking into the possibility of setting up separate rooms for you to have a “digital stand” and be available 

for more individual questions from interested students (to be confirmed, depending on the participation response 

and technical capacity at our end).  

Separate events 

In case you would instead like to organize your own information session during that week on a separate platform, 

please let us know and we will be happy to share information about your event with our students. Please note 

however that we recommend that the timing of such an event should not collide with the students’ teaching 

schedule or our virtual fair. 

Further information 

We hope you will join us virtually to present your university and your study program to our law students. This way, 

our students will get a unique possibility to get first-hand information about various study abroad destinations, and 

you will help us motivate our students to go abroad.  

We will send information about the final schedule before Christmas, and instructions about the technical details will 

follow in January.   

We are looking forward to seeing you in Zoom at our Virtual Study Abroad Fair in January!  

 
Karl Harald Søvig   Eivind, Eli, Ingrid, Mari Anne, Maria, Nathalie & Robert 
Dean   International team - utveksling.jurfa@uib.no 

mailto:utveksling.jurfa@uib.no
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Registration 

By 13th December, please fill in the electronic registration form which you will find on this page: 

https://skjemaker.app.uib.no/view.php?id=9518085  

 
Timeframe 

The main event will be held on Thursday 21 January, but depending on the participation response, we 
will open up for more sessions throughout the week if necessary. 

Thursday 21 January: 

Presentations and Q&A sessions will primarily be held from 10 am to 4 pm (with the possibility to 

extend from 9 am to 6 pm if many participants) Norwegian time (GMT+1) with breaks in between. 

We will of course take into account the time zones for different participating countries when 

setting up the schedule. 

 

Tuesday 19 January: 
Alternative day for presentations and Q&A sessions between 2 pm and 4 pm if you are not 

available on Thursday 21 or in case of many participants. 

 

Some useful links:  

Get an impression of the regular “physical” International day through this video  

Information about the Faculty of Law:  www.uib.no/jur/en  

Information about the University of Bergen:  www.uib.no/en 

Information about studies in Norway:   www.studyinnorway.no  

  

https://skjemaker.app.uib.no/view.php?id=9518085
http://goo.gl/72kLou
http://www.uib.no/jur/en
http://www.uib.no/en
http://www.studyinnorway.no/

